General Guidelines for
Proposals to Change Course Prefix (Subject Area)


· Proposals to change course prefixes (subject areas) are information items on the UCC agenda.

· Notification of a course prefix (subject area) change is accomplished by submitting copies of a Change Course Prefix (Subject Area) memorandum.

· Because changes in course prefixes (subject areas) have significant implications, such as updating scheduling and transcript software programs and evaluating course equivalency, proposers are expected to provide an adequate rationale for the proposed changes.

· Each proposal to change a course prefix (subject area) must be accompanied by a completed Course Inventory Form for each course. Proposals lacking these forms will not be accepted by the UCC and will be returned to the sponsoring department/unit.

· If there is an effect on other units in the university, those units should be notified of the course prefix changes.

· Although approval is not required by the curriculum committees, each appropriate committee should be notified of the prefix changes.

Proposal date: January 4, 2013

Memorandum

Proposal to Change Course Prefix (Subject Area)

(Information Item)

TO:

Undergraduate Curriculum Committee

FROM:
Sponsoring Unit: University College



Department: Liberal Arts and Sciences



Contact Person’s Name: Deborah Weisberger



Contact Person’s Email: deborah.weisberger@wku.edu



Contact Person’s Phone: 780-2540
CHANGE:
Current Course Prefix: FACS



Proposed Course Prefix: HMDT

COURSE NUMBERS TO BE INCLUDED UNDER THE NEW COURSE

PREFIX (SUBJECT AREA): 111C
RATIONALE: To reflect the changes made by the Hospitality Management and Dietetics program in the Department of Consumer and Family Sciences

DATE OF IMPLEMENTATION: Fall 2013

Attachment:  Course Inventory Form
